
[Type here] 
 

 

 

 

 

          31.07.2025 

 

STUDENT CIRCULAR 

Subject: Mandatory Use of English for Communication within Campus 

Dear Students, 

This is to inform you that English shall be the only medium of communication within 

the college premises, with immediate effect. 

The primary objective of this initiative is to help each of you enhance your 

communicative English skills, which is essential for personal and professional growth. 

Proficiency in English will not only boost your self-confidence but also prepare you to 

face interviews and other career-related opportunities with greater ease. 

Hence, all students are strictly instructed to communicate only in English while on 

campus — including during classroom interactions, group discussions, and informal 

conversations. 

Please note: 

• Use of any language other than English is not permitted within the college 

premises. 

• Non-compliance will attract a disciplinary fine. 

Let us collectively work towards creating an environment that nurtures growth, 

confidence, and success. Your cooperation in strictly adhering to this directive is 

expected and appreciated. 

 

Principal 


